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 ����  1ST INTERNATIONAL SINGLE MOTHERS’ RETREAT ���� 

GYAN SAROVAR FROM 1ST – 3RD MARCH 2004   
 
Dear Centre Co-ordinators, 
 
There have been many requests from mothers to have an International Single Mothers’ Retreat in Madhuban 
during the season.  The good news for mothers is that there will now be an International Retreat for 
SINGLE MOTHERS BETWEEN 1-5 YEARS IN GYAN from 1st to 3rd March in Gyan Sarovar. 
 
Malaysia will be co-ordinating this Retreat so all single mothers (one parent families) who are in 
Knowledge between 1-5 years who wish to attend this Retreat should Register themselves at the following 
address before 31st January 2004.  They should also inform their NCO. 
 
Harmony House  
No. 10, Lorong Maarof 
Bangsar Park 
59000 Kuala Lumpur 
Malaysia 
Fax: 30-3-2283 4070 
E-mail: bkswum@tm.net.my


